SHERIDAN HISTORICAL SOCIETY
Record of Proceedings
April 24, 2000

A meeting of the Board was called to order by Chairman Cliff Mueller at 812 p.m.
Present for the meeting Cliff Mueller, Bonita Hutcheson, and Charles West.

The minutes of March 2000 were approved as printed.

The treasurer, Charles West reported that we have $11,062.52 in savings and $120.16 in the
checking account. Bonita Hutcheson presented a bill in the amount of $8.11 for the copying and
mailing of the April minutes and Agenda. It was approved for payment.

The plaque for the RTD station should be here. Copies of the wording numbered as to order
were sent to Susan Altes from RTD. Two of the plagques came, but were dropped by the shipping
company and were returned for repair. The Friends of Historic Fort Logan plaque was to be
received soon, and the fourth plague should also be here. Hopefully they will be installed soon.
RTD will receive the bill for all four plaques. We will be billed by RTD for our cost and the freight
cost. Bonita Hutcheson will receive a copy of the bill for all the plaques however.

There being no further business the meeting was adjourned at 9:18 p.m.
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